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  Information circular 
 

 

 To: Members of the staff 
 

 From: The Secretary-General 
 

 

 Subject: Membership of the Staff Committee 
 

 

1. The purpose of the present circular is to inform the staff that, at a general 

meeting of staff held on 19 January 2024, the following staff members were elected 

to the Staff Committee for a two-year term commencing on 19 January 2024 and 

ending on 18 January 2026, in accordance with regulation 8.1 of the Staff Regulations 

and rule 8.1 of the Staff Rules of the International Seabed Authority:  

 Sashi Walters-Brooks  

 Sheldon Carter 

 Shanique Gregory 

2. Information circulator ISBA/ST/IC/2022/6 is hereby replaced. 

 

 

(Signed) Michael W. Lodge 

Secretary-General 
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